
Richard A. Finnigan 

(360) 956-7001 

rickfmn@localaccess.com 

VIA E-FILING 

Law Office of 
Richard A. Finnigan 
2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW 

Olympia, Washington 98512 

May 15,2017 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, W A 98504-7250 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candaces@localaccess.com 

Re: Burton Water Company- Third Revised Sheet No. 40 Canceling Second Revised 
Sheet No. 40 

Dear Mr. King: 

Attached for filing you will find the above-referenced tariff sheet. This filing is being 
made pursuant to an agreement reached with Commission Staff in Docket UW-161290. 

Because these are non-recurring charges, additional notice is not being provided to 
customers. However, customers will be notified once the changes are effective and before the 
revised charges are applied to a customer. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN 

RAF/cs 

cc: Client (via e-mail) 


